
Friday Reminder 24th January 2020 
 
Good afternoon everyone, 

 

I hope you have all had a good week? 

Everyone has been working hard in school this 

week and on Wednesday we got to see the 

work Year 5 have been doing in their class as 

part of their class assembly. I have also 

written an important message about social 

media in this reminder that I would like ALL 

parents to read. Please read on to find out 

more. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA  

I have been wanting to right this for some 

time and several further events in the past 

two weeks have confirmed that I need to 

share this with all parents.  

Since September it has been reported to me 

that several parents have posted social media 

posts giving the full names of children who are 

not their own.  

In most cases this is because the parent is 

frustrated at a child harming their own 

children. I understand that this it is upsetting 

to see your child upset but this is illegal under 

Data Protection Law so we are asking that you 

do not post on social media the names of 

children within the school. If you are 

concerned about your child being harmed 

please come into school and speak to the class 

teacher, Mr Keaney the Learning Mentor or 

myself. We will then investigate your concerns 

and ensure that it is dealt with. 

All the staff in school are vehemently against 

children being harmed so will support you in 

helping your child. 

 

YEAR 5 CLASS ASSEMBLY 

 

Year 5’s assembly was an explosion of new 

information on Wednesday as they shared the 

work they have been doing in class. The pupils 

taught us about The Ancient Greeks, Animals 

that live in extreme environments and even 

how to keep safe online. Year 4 will be sharing 

their work on Wednesday 5th February at 

9.30am. Everyone is welcome. 

 

 
 

 

 

Events Calendar 

We are currently creating more events for this 

term but here are some already in the 

calendar. 

WB 20th Jan- Tameside Library visits 

WB 3rd Feb- Morning Parent Workshops 

        Book Fair starts 

10th-12th Feb- Year 6 going to Robinwood 

11th Feb Safer Internet Day  

14th Feb- end of term 

5th Mar- World Book Day 

WB 9th Mar- Tameside Library Visits week 

         Sport Relief Week 

13th Mar- Non- Uniform- Mother’s Day gifts 

20th Mar- Non- uniform- Down Syndrome day 

     Tea with Mums 

27th Mar-Non- uniform- Easter Egg Donations 

2nd April- Family Easter Bingo 

3rd April- National Autism Day- Dress in colours 

of the spectrum 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Our school website is currently having a 

massive overhaul as a new company has taken 

it over. Webanywhere are designing us a new 

website and this will hopefully go live by the 

end of this term. We will be adding minor bits 

to the current website but the new website 

will have several new features that we will 

share with you nearer the time.   
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Spring Term clubs will include: 

Mondays- Cheerleading Club 

     Football Club (invite only) 

      Key Stage 2 Multi Sports Club 

Tuesdays- Key Stage 2 Sports Club 

Wednesdays- Key Stage 1 Sports Club 

Thursdays- Guitar lessons 

Friday- Martial Arts 

 

QUESTIONNAIRE  

Attached to each Friday newsletter this term 

will be a questionnaire about different aspects 

of school. This week our questionnaire is 

about reading. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


